
**6th Grade Orientation News**

Hello, Parents of 6th Grade Students!

On Monday, August 16, incoming 6th grade students will have the opportunity to visit the middle
school.  They will receive a guided tour of the building and interact with teachers and classmates.
This is for students only.

❖ Session times are 9:00-10:00, 10:30-11:30 and 12:30-1:30. You must sign up for a
session (see highlight below).

❖ Student drop-off will be at the main entrance, by the flagpole.
❖ Student pick-up will be at the Blake Fieldhouse doors.
❖ A small snack will be provided.

To sign up, click Sign Up Genius.

Parents are invited to attend a Sneak Peek on Wednesday, August 11,  at 6:00 p.m.  They will learn
about highlights of 6th grade and walk around the building.  This will be located at the Blake
Fieldhouse.

If you have any questions, please contact either:
❖ Kristy Ellis, Principal, kristy.ellis@indianola.k12.ia.us
❖ Stephanie McCollom, 6th Grade Teacher, stephanie.mccollom@indianola.k12.ia.us

We look forward to the school year and the opportunity to meet our new students.  See you soon!
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